

Zoom link:

https://www.grin-global.org/NPGS_news.htm

Agenda November 14thth, 2023

AdCom Members				
Harold Bockelman	Lisa Burke*	Ben Gutierrez	Adam Mahan*	Jill Bushakra/April Nyberg
Jenny Smith*	Nick Stigura	Lisa Taylor/Melissa Scholten	Gayle Volk*	Melanie Schori*
Trevis Huggins	Zach Stansell	Stacey Estrada – Super coop rep.	Todd Rounsaville	
GG Development Team				
Pete Cyr - late	David Peters	Kurt Endress	Laura Gu	Gary Kinard
K Kittell	Mark Millard	Marty Reisinger left early	Benjamin Haag	Cullen McGovern

*Change control board

Visitors: Kun Fang Chiang (replacing David Van Klavern)

Roll Call

Agenda:

Approve minutes from last meeting. Motion to approve MS; Seconded HB

Old Business:

1. Report from DEV:

- Server (DBMU) – Nothing to report
- CT (P. Cyr) – No report
- GK should be starting the recruiting process for the Riggs position in December
- Kurt – retiring at the end of NOV. Planning to return part-time

2. Subcommittee reports:

- Multiple inventories, seasonally available and multiple form (J. Smith) - PC is working on the changes that LG gave him to make the changes work on DEV. Lots of code and dataview changes
- Genetic Observations (C. McGovern) – Waiting to get it up on DEV.
- NRR (GK, HB, MR, AN and BH) – Nothing new.
- GIS (L. Taylor) – Nothing new

- Barcoding/reports/labels sub-committee (PC) -
 - APR (L. Burke) – Nothing to report – will resend the PowerPoint about APR.
 - Reports (GV) – SE reviewing the responses received to the survey and working on the Tableau analytics.
3. Review inventory action code updates (JB and AN)
- Inventory action that says something like Updated information (this is generic enough that it could apply to most anything that is not in the list) - Waiting to hear back about the suggested changes.

New Business:

1. How to change record ownership when the owner has left (JB) – See MR email. Remember to also change the ** record when an accession and inventory records.
2. Making a Method not web visible (JB) - See Power Point that was sent out. Make methods associated with archived observations not visible on the PW. MR will enter a ticket. KE will use this as an opportunity to teach schema changes to the new developer. [After the meeting – Marty created related tickets: 2877 (schema change) and 2878 (PW change).]
3. Note/comment inventory action – LB will review codes and get back to AN.

Future meeting dates:

November 28th

Reminders:

SMTA discussion- November 29th

If there is a Lapse of Funding – the Shopping cart in the PW will be disabled the following work day.